
SHARJAH INDIAN SCHOOL
Tel: 06 5610560 / Tel:06 5671866

Fax: 06 5672914
P.O. Box i2324, Sharjah

e-mail : mai l(r])sissha{i ah. com Webf,ite: wrvrv. sisshari ah. com

OUR VISION
Educate Enli

Circular No. SIS/02 412020-2021 2lsl September2020

IFOR THE STUDENTS OF GRADE VI TO XII ONLYI
Dear Parent
Sir/l\tladam

Greetings from Sharjah Indian School

We are happy to announce that as per the instructions form Sharjah Private Education Authority (SPEA) we
are planning to start the face to face blended / hybrid classes for Grade VI to XII from 2710912020. We
thank all the parents for their support and cooperation in the smooth conduct of the e-learning classes till
date. We are striving hard to ensure the highest level of safety and security for students and staff before the
school reopens. The details of the face to face blended / hybrid classes has been given ref. Circular No.
515/015/2020-2021 dated 20th August 2020 (the circular is available on the school website). Kindly go
through the same.

However keeping in mind the concern of some parents we will continue with distance learning for
KGl to Grade XII for the students who will not be attending the face to face blended / hybrid
classes.

As a part of the health and safety guidelines from SPEA all the students and staff who will be involved in
the face to face blended / hybrid classes will be tested for Covid- 1 9 before the commencement of the classes.
To begin the process of testing, the students who require face to face classes need to submit their Emirates
kID for registration at school on2210912020. Venue - Block 6. Time: 8:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. The details
of the actual day and date of the test will be informed to you later.

With regards,

PRAMOD MAHAJAN
PRINCIPAL


